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Monday 28th June 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This letter details the classes for September 2021-22 
 
I would like to welcome four new members of staff to the Hob Green team. Miss London, our new 
EYFS Leader, Miss Allis, Mrs Twisleton and Miss Kruzewski, who join as us Early Career Teachers. 
 
After many years serving the pupils at Hob Green we say goodbye to Mrs Taylor (Yr2) and Mrs 
Whitehouse (Parent liaison Officer). Mrs Di Leo will also be embarking on a new adventure from 
September. We wish them all a bright and happy future. 
 
Teaching Assistants will be predominantly based in the classes below, but will also be working with 
children across the school at times. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mrs. L Williams 
Headteacher 

Class Teacher Teaching Assistants 
Time for Twos Overseen by Miss London 

 
Miss James 
Mrs Davies 

Apprentice (TBC) 

Nursery 
 

Mrs Simpson (Maternity Cover) 

 

Miss Hingley- 
Mrs Sewell-(Both returning in 2022 
from maternity leave) 

 

Miss Cooper 

Reception Miss London  Miss Knowles 

Year 1 Miss Maxwell Mrs Whitehead 

Year 2 Miss Dawes/Mrs Smith (Maternity 

Cover) 
 

Mrs Parker -(returning in October from 
maternity leave) 

Mrs Arnold 
Mrs Williams 

Year 3 Miss Allis Mrs Burley 

Year 4 Mrs Twisleton Mrs Burley 

Year 5 Miss Turner Mrs Smalley 
Mrs Lester 

Year 6 Miss Bingley Mrs Smalley 

Speech and Language Base (SLB) Key Stage 1- Mrs Crichton 
Key Stage 2- Miss Kruzewski 

Mrs Walker 
Mrs Perry 
Mrs Berry 

Mrs Holloway 
Mrs Capewell Davis 


